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The Department of Business Strategy and Innovation welcomes Professor Paul
Hibbert (University of St Andrews, UK) and Dr Stuart Middleton (University of
Queensland).

Professor Paul Hibbert was appointed as an adjunct to the Department and will be
helping to develop the pedagogical research skills of staff and HDR students. Paul
is highly regarded amongst management scholars. He is the Editor-in-Chief of the
highest ranked pedagogical journal in world, the Academy of Management
Learning and Education. He was also recently appointed co-Editor- in-Chief of the
British Journal of Management, a top ranked general management journal. In May
2023, Professor Hibbert gave a research seminar over 4 days to Griffith Business
School academics.

As part of the Department of Business Strategy and Innovation management
education scholarship initiative, we also welcome Dr Stuart Middleton. Stuart is a
scholar in the field of management education. He is interested in topics related to
the evolution of the management education field, storytelling in teaching, and
philosophical approaches to management education. He is an Associate Editor at
Journal of Management Education, as well as Academy of Management Learning
and Education. He has been awarded the Management and Organization Behavior
Teaching Society's Distinguished Mid-Career Educational Leader for 2023. Stuart
will be supporting our colleagues over two events in 2023 and 2024.

* The Academy of Management Learning and Education journal is the highest
ranked management education journal in the world.

For enquiries contact bsi-admin@griffith.edu.au




